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Compost Sale Strategy 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That a pilot program for providing small quantities of compost to residents at no 

charge, be approved; and  

2. That a rate of $15 per cubic yard be approved for bulk purchases of materials from 

the compost depots, including finished compost, mulch, topsoil and fire logs. 

 
History 
At the August 15, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Corporate 
Performance Department, dated August 15, 2017 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
August 15, 2017 Report of the A/ General Manager, Corporate Performance. 
 


